
From: Allen, Meredith
Sent: 12/3/2010 1:34:00 PM
To: 'Lewis, Kenneth E.' (kenneth.lewis@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Fitch, Julie A. (julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov); Borak, Mary Jo

(maryjo.borak@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: RE: PV & Carrizo

Ken,

The switching stations will be reviewed in the iocai EIRs. We anticipate that the switching station-related 
impacts will be less than significant after mitigation and therefore the subsequent construction of the 
stations will be exempt from the PTC requirement under the exemption for projects reviewed under 
CEQA by another agency as part of a larger project. In accordance with the rules for that exemption, 
PG&E will comply with GO 131-D noticing requirements after the local environmental review processes 
are complete.

Our team has been working closely with Energy Division staff in the local EIR process.

Please let me know if you need additional information.

Thanks,
Meredith

From: Lewis, Kenneth E. [mailto:kenneth.lewis@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Thursday, December 02, 2010 11:03 AM
To: Allen, Meredith
Cc: Fitch, Julie A.; Borak, Mary Jo
Subject: RE: PV & Carrizo

Will the switching stations CEQA review be covered in the developers EIR and will PG&E own them? If 
PG&E owns them, then there needs to be Permit to Construct applications.

Ken

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 01, 2010 2:45 PM 
To: Lewis, Kenneth E.
Subject: PV & Carrizo

Ken,

Thank you so much for meeting with us the other day to discuss the PV Stroud project site. We will 
definitely follow up with Mary Jo in the spring to provide her with an update on all of the projects.
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Also, I checked on the Carrizo and it will require two new 230 kV switching stations and the Midway- 
Morro Bay 230 kV Lines being reconductored. Please let me know if you need any additional 
information.

I wish you all the best in your new endeavors!

Thanks,
Meredith
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